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As a filmmaker and actor residing in Portland, I fully support increasing the amount of 

total tax credits allowed for certified film production development contributions made 

to the Oregon Production Investment Fund. Bringing money from outside sources 

greatly assists Portland economy by employing both local talent and crew members 

as well as increasing local sales of equipment, food, supplies etc, and increasing 

rentals of locations, hotels, equipment, and other local resources. Indirectly, 

appearing in films is an attractive incentive for increasing public travel to our state by 

showcasing our beautiful landscapes thereby, again, increasing income for our 

hospitality industry including restaurants and entertainment venues.  


